Permanent Representation of
the Kingdom of the Netherlands
to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations
in Geneva

NV: GEV-PA 030/2016

The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to
herewith submit the response of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the report of the
Secretary-General on the safety of journalists and the issue of impunity, dated 22
December 2016, with excuses for the delay.

The Permanent Representation of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
Palais Wilson

Rue de Paquis 52

1201 Geneva
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